
Summer Storage 
Limited summer storage is available for students on a first come, first served basis for a flat summer rate of 
$100. Students with permanent home addresses outside a 500 mile radius from campus will receive priority. 
The Office of Residential Life oversees the process of summer storage. Information about summer storage and 
the summer storage agreement form is available in April. Questions about summer storage should be directed 
to the associate director of residential life. 

Students must submit a summer storage request form, and receive approval, before any belongings can be 
placed in campus storage. After the on-campus summer storage is approved, the student will be emailed with 
information regarding their assigned location for storage, as well as the contact information of the hall staff 
member(s) who they will work with to store their belongings. Access to the assigned storage area will be 
arranged by the student and the respective resident assistant in the assigned hall once both individuals have 
been notified by the ORL. In most cases, students’ summer storage location will be assigned in the residence 
hall where the student is assigned for the following fall semester. 
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